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No. 13 / Cologne, 18 April 2017  
 

Koelnmesse: Christoph Menke named  

new Project Manager of photokina 
 
Menke played a key role in creating the new concept  

for the world’s leading trade fair for photo, video and imaging 

 

Effective 1 May 2017, Christoph Menke (32) will take over as the Project Manager 

responsible for photokina, Cologne’s world-leading trade fair for photo, video and 

imaging. He succeeds Jörg Schmale, who has been responsible for the project 

management of Kind + Jugend at Koelnmesse since the end of March 2017 and who 

also remains responsible for the education trade fair didacta. 

 

“In recent years, Christoph Menke has proved his expertise in creating concepts for 

trade fair events at Koelnmesse’s Corporate Development. He played a key role in 

creating the new face of photokina. Thanks to his strong conceptualizing ability and 

his sensitivity to innovative, technology-oriented trade fair trends, he brings with him 

exactly the skills that are needed to successfully move photokina forward in the 

future,” said Katharina C. Hamma, Chief Operations Officer at Koelnmesse. 
 

Menke has worked for Koelnmesse since 2012. Among his specific achievements at 

the Corporate Development Unit is his support for the strategic development of the 

event portfolios in the Trade Fair Management segments “House, Garden and 

Leisure” and “Digital Media, Entertainment and Mobility.” He also participated in the 

coordination and implementation of various new business projects. 

 


